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RE: DM 15-420

To Whom It May Concern,
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In accordance with Agera Energy LLC’s (“Agera”) continuing obligation to update the
Commission to changes in Agera’s initial application Agera is submitting updates to staff. We
would like to update our application to remove Katie Perry- Director of Operations and Maria
Agovino- Scheduling Analyst.

Officers include: Steve Laker, CEO and Michael Nordlicht, General Counsel and Marc- Andre
Boisseau — Chief Financial Officer. Key Employees include: Gabriella Glynn- Contract and
Data Analyst, George Jeff- Technical Services, Steve Jakab-Finance, and Brian Swan- Senior
Software Engineer, Kevin Cassidy- Managing Director, Michael Olowin- Senior Vice President
Accounting, Sariah Rodriguez- Vice President Gas Supply, Andrew Luscz- Vice President
Electric Supply, and Bretton Denomme- Sales. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me at 914-236-1406.

Sincerely,

Michael Nordlicht
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